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Date
Parent
Address
City, State Zip
Re: Child’s Name
Dear Parent:

This letter is to inform you that your child has the following significant medical condition:

Add child’s diagnosis
For this condition, your child is receiving the following treatment:

Describe child’s treatment
The Department of Family and Protective Services (DFPS) is notifying you in accordance with Family Code §266.005 that requires parental notification of a significant medical condition.  A significant medical condition is an injury or illness that is life threatening or has potentially serious long-term health consequences, including hospitalization for surgery or care other than minor emergency care.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

Name
Title
Phone Number
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